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South African High Commission

Wellington, New Zealand
Dear Parents

BIRTH REGISTRATION


In order to have your child’s birth registered, please send this office a pre-paid self-addressed courier bag or envelope. 
Please include a note indicating the child’s full name and DOB.
If the child is due to be born, please advise the due date of your child. 

Once the courier bag is received, we can forward all the forms and requirements to you with the bag provided.

You may also want to visit the   www.dha.gov.za website for more information.

Attention
Civic and Immigration Section
South African High Commission

PO BOX 25406
Wellington

6140

Regards

Consular Section

Tel number
04 815 8484

